JET JOINT UNDERTAKING

M E M O R A N D U M

To:	Patrol Service�From:	Markus Gammelin�J20/1/01��cc:	�Date:	4th December 1998

Ref:	p:\football\patrol\week-49.doc��Football Match



Dear Members of the Patrol Service



On Friday, 11th December I will be leaving JET and therefore also the JET FC to take up my new appointment in Karlsruhe/Germany at the beginning of the new year.  I would like to take the opportunity to thank all members of the Patrol Service who have been very helpful over the years with allowing us to play our cup, league and friendly games on site.  I remember occasions where the Patrol Service even got involved directly by assisting insured players.  A big thank you for that as well.



A new chairman will be elected on Saturday and I hope you will be able to give him as much support as you have given me over the years.  The JET FC will keep on informing you about home games as before and I have instructed our treasurer Mr Broughton to do so.



To mark my testimonial game for the Club, the JET FC will play a friendly game tomorrow, 

5th December 1998 at 14.30 a.m. amongst the current members of the Club and some ex players who will come to JET for this occasion.  I would be grateful if you would allow all players on site.



Yours sincerely





M. Gammelin





P.S Could you please ensure that the hot water in building C2 is switched on.
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